
September 16, 1975 
Dear Mr. looming,

We are very pleased to have a copy of 
EESTI FOTOGRAAFIA TEERAJAJAID. We are 
sending today copies of both of Nell Dorr's 
beautiful books and I know that she will 
be very happy to know that you have known 
of them and have wanted to see them. She 
has many friends and admirers throughout 
the world.

How interesting it would be if we could 
arrange to have either of these books sold 
in the USSR! I know that there are many 
difficulties, but perhaps there is some 
way . . .

Cordially,

Frederick Mitchell 
Editor

There is another Scrimshaw Press, to which 
you sent your request. Please note our 
address.

149 Ninth Street San Francisco 94103 (415) 863-6135


